
Schoolgram May 26, 2022

Prayer Intentions:
For all of those impacted by the tragedy
in Uvalde, Texas, especially the students
and their families.

For those in areas of the world in
conflict, especially the people of Ukraine
and Eastern Europe.

For those who are ill and for those who
care for them.

We Pray:
We remember the many brave men and
women who have given their lives through
the history of our country to protect us
from danger and harm. We remember all
those who sustained injury in mind and/or
body in the course of their service. We
salute all those who served in the military
and ask for your protection for  those
currently serving.  Amen.

Calendar:
5/26

● LAST School Mass 2:10 pm (Gr. 3)
5/27

● End of Year Celebration
● Preschool LAST DAY OF SCHOOL
● Dress down

5/30
● NO SCHOOL: Memorial Day

5/31
● Jr. High BGSU Rec Center

6/1
● KR dismiss 11:00 am
● Kindergarten Graduation 9:00 am

● Gr. 8 brunch 10:30 am & then

dismissed

● KR, K, Gr. 8 LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

● Gr. 8 Graduation 7:00 pm

6/2

● Make up Lunch

● NO MASS

● Gr. 6 & 7 Amazing Race

6/3

● LAST DAY OF SCHOOL

● BGCS N/S Bus Route

● Otsego bus: AM ONLY

● Elmwood bus: AM ONLY
● Gr. 1-7 Moving up Ceremony 9 am

● Dress down

● NO HOT LUNCH

● Dismissal 12:15 pm

From the Principal:
There are no words to express the emotions I felt as a parent and educator when
I saw the news from Texas on Tuesday. Please be assured that we continuously
evaluate our safety procedures and stay updated on current best practices. Your
child’s safety is a top priority for us. If you have questions or concerns about our
school security, please do not hesitate to reach out to me. Please join me in
praying for the children at Robb Elementary School, their parents, their
community and children everywhere.

It’s hard to believe that there is only one more week of school. Tomorrow we will
celebrate all of the amazing effort the students put into this school year and next
week we will honor our kindergarten and eighth grade graduates as well as Mrs.
Cox who is retiring after 37 years here at St. Al’s.  May God continue to bless us
as we wrap up this school year and prepare to begin summer vacation.

God’s Blessings,
Andrea Puhl

From the Office:
● LAST DAY: Please return the bright green half slip of paper to let us know what

your child is doing for early dismissal next Friday, 6/3.   We are also asking each
family to update the PikMyKid app to make dismissal as smooth as possible.
Please also be sure to follow the pick up schedule to help avoid a back up onto
Wooster St.:

○ Last name A-K: pick up at 12:10 pm
○ Last name L-Z: pick up at 12:20 pm

● Spirit wear order was sent home today with your youngest child.
● Extended Day registration credits that were paid in the fall were applied this

week.  The $20 credit was applied to all of the students in your family equally.
This may have resulted in a credit, so you may not have received a bill this week.

● Kindergarten Graduation live stream 6/1/22 at 9:00 am:
https://venue.streamspot.com/event/MzIxNjQwOA

● 8th Grade Graduation live stream 6/1/22 at 7:00 pm:
https://venue.streamspot.com/event/MzIxNjQwOQ

BG Bus Cancellations for the Week of 5/31/22:
● Tuesday and Wednesday: Bus #7 & Bus #12
● Thursday: Bus #13 and Bus #20

Next Friday, BG will be running the North & South Routes both in the morning and at
our 12:15pm dismissal time.

***Otsego and Elmwood will only run buses in the morning on 6/3***

https://venue.streamspot.com/event/MzIxNjQwOA
https://venue.streamspot.com/event/MzIxNjQwOQ


6/6

● Summer break begins  🌞

We have two covid cases this week, both from the same family. Those students are
quarantined at home and while it is no longer recommended that we do any contact
tracing, the classes have been notified. Some adjustments were made to provide for
increased social distancing in those two classrooms  out of an abundance of caution.

Wood County is at a medium Covid-19 Community Level.  You can find more information
about the levels and current recommendations here:
https://sites.google.com/view/wchdohio-coronavirus/home?authuser=0

The following resource from the health department may be helpful if someone in your
family is exposed or tests positive.

Interactive COVID Decision Trees – provides click-through guidance

We support and respect each family’s choice on whether or not to have their child mask
at school.

Alumni:

Congratulations to Gretchen Shope: St. Ursula Theology Award,
Cum Laude status

(awarded to students who have earned a 4.00-4.199 GPA by Term 3)

From the Parish:
VBS is June 20-24 from 9-noon. Teen and adult volunteers needed.

Children who will be four years old by May 31 through those entering 6th grade, are
encouraged to join in this week of fun and friendship!
VBS Registration is available on the parish website homepage and the link to volunteer is
https://forms.gle/1MP9sziNtCxpN5FC6

Rummage Sale Volunteers Needed
Assistance needed for set up from 2:00 – 7:00 on June 14,15 & 16 with each shift being
about 2 hours in length.  Actual sale dates are Friday June 17 and Saturday June 18.
Contact Jeanette Heinze if you can help at 419-308-8385 or jheinze@woh.rr.com

https://sites.google.com/view/wchdohio-coronavirus/home?authuser=0
https://sites.google.com/view/wchdohio-coronavirus/home/Self-help-Resources?authuser=0
https://forms.gle/1MP9sziNtCxpN5FC6
https://forms.gle/1MP9sziNtCxpN5FC6

